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Dear Sirs. I have been made aware of the Sainsbury's site on Green Lanes being earmarked as a site for 
potential mass high rise development. We are against this for the following reasons   

 Over population with no supporting infrastructure incl. doctors, schools, supermarket, etc
 High rise out of keeping with area and irreparably changing the historical character of the area
 Loss of green space; an area for families and leisure which contributes to our health and wellbeing
 Loss of local people from the area if you trash what makes Winchmore Hill unique and different
 The sneaky way you seek to get planning and other material initiatives through without proper

consultation 

Look forward to your feedback on this 


